
The Board at its March 26, 2014 meeting adopted the recommendation in the staff report, as 
follows: 
 
“It is recommended that the TTC Board sanction the attached amendments to the bylaws of the 
TTC Sick Benefit Association (SBA), as approved by its Board of Directors on January 31, 2014”. 
 
 

 

 

 


